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' NUCLEAR OPERATING CORPORATION L d

Dart D. Withers -.

Prnident and
Chief Executive Off1cer

April 19,1989

WM 89-0124

R. D. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Reglen IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subj ect: Docket No. 50-482: Security Inspection Report 482/89-12

Dear Mr. Martin:

This letter documents an April 4, 1989 telephone discussion between
Mr. L. J. -Callan of your staff and Mr. O. L. Maynard of my staff relative to
Security Inspection Report 482/89-12. In the discussion, it was identified
that Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation wanted to meet with Region IV
personnel prior to submitting a response to the inspection report.
Therefore an extension to the due date was agreed upon to allow time for the j

meeting where a new due date will be established.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me or
Mr. O. L. Maynard of my staff.

Very truly yours,

b pf :-A
G

Bart D. Withers

President and
Chief Executive Officer
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cc: B. L. Bartlett (NRC)
L. J. Callan (NRC) |

R. J. Everett (NRC)
E. J. Holler (NRC) ,

'

R. D. Mertin (NRC)
D. V. Pickett (NRC) )
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